
 

 
 
 
 
 
        February 24, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Todd Houts, Director 
Environmental Health & Safety 
Co-Director, MU Emergency Coordination 
Curators of the University of Missouri – Columbia 
c/o Gary Ward, Vice Chancellor of Operations 
900 East Stadium Blvd., Suite 180 
Columbia, MO  65211 
 
SUBJECT:  CURATORS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI – COLUMBIA, RECEIPT OF 
                   SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION – ACCEPTANCE REVIEW OF 
                   DECOMMISSIONING PLAN SUBMITTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH 10 CFR 
                   30.36(g) UNDER LICENSE NO. 24-00513-32 (MAIL CONTROL NUMBER 596692) 
 
Dear Mr. Houts: 
 
This letter is in response to your submittal of supplemental information letter dated  
February 8, 2021 (ML21048A144) to support NRC’s Request for Additional Information letter 
dated March 12, 2020 (ML20078L134).  The information in your February 8, 2021 letter is in 
addition to the information provided in your letters dated May 7, 2020 (ML20140A114) and 
dated November 30, 2020 (ML20344A404) to support the Decommissioning Plan dated 
November 8, 2019 (ML19312C596) and submitted in accordance with NRC regulations. 
 
The NRC will review all documents submitted to determine whether to accept the 
Decommissioning Plan for Technical Review.  The NRC will notify you by letter regarding our 
final Acceptance Review and the start of our Technical Review. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the decommissioning process or the requirements for the 
decommissioning of your facility, you may contact Michael LaFranzo of the Materials Control, 
ISFSI, and Decommissioning Branch at 1-630-829-9865. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  If Security-Related 
Information is necessary to provide an acceptable response, please mark your entire response 
Security Related Information in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390(d)(1), follow the instructions for 
withholding in 10 CFR 2.390(b)(1) and provide a redacted copy so that the NRC can release as 
much information to the public as possible.  In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390(b)(1)(ii), the NRC 
is waiving the affidavit requirements for your response. 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
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Any correspondence regarding the decommissioning of your facility should reference the control 
number specified below, and your license number. 
 

 Sincerely, 
 

Digitally signed by David E. Hills 
Date: 021.02.24 09:27:43 -06'00' 

 
      David E. Hills, Chief 
      Materials Control, ISFSI, and  
        Decommissioning Branch 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 
License No. 24-00513-32 
Docket No. 030-02278 
Mail Control No. 596692 

David E. Hills 
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